
 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 2, 
2022 State Primary has been scheduled for Thursday, July 21, 2022, at 10:00 
a.m. in the Auditorium of Town Hall, located at 4200 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield 
Hills, MI 48302.  
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the computer program 
used to record and count the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of 
Michigan election law. 
 
 

  Martin C. Brook 
         Bloomfield Township Clerk 
 
 

Posted on Website: June 27, 2022 
 


